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I encourage everyone to oppose this bill in the strongest possible terms. There's no 

need to recount the years of dealing with dangerous, drug addicted and mentally ill 

people encamped in front of our homes and businesses anymore because everyone 

has been experiencing the same thing. The failure of public camping as a policy to 

alleviate homelessness is complete and devastating, and the time to implement 

mandatory sheltering has long past, but is better late than never. Please DO NOT 

pass this bill, we have no faith in this type of performative activism anymore and no 

stomach for more failed public policies.  


